
 

 

  

 

 

7th September 2021           

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As you can imagine, we need help looking after all the rabbits, guinea pigs and 

chickens at school. If you would like to join us, please ask your families to 

register on Parent Mail. Signing up does not mean you get a place at the club as 

numbers are limited, places will be issued on a first come basis for each year 

group. Some children will have the first slots if they were unable to get a 

space when signing up last term. We will ensure all children get a chance so if 

you do not get a space this time, we will put you top of the list for next time. 

You will be contacted if you have signed up and we do not have space.  

 

If you attend the club, you and your family agree that you will carefully follow 

the instructions of the adults, be safe and sensible around the animals and 

have permission to touch, hold and clean them. Although none of our animals 

are known to bite or peck, you must understand this may happen and 

appropriate first aid will be given. Please inform us of any allergies especially 

to vegetables or fruit, plants or animals! The club will run in year groups, after 

school on a Friday. You will need collecting from the playground by an adult one 

hour after the end of your school day.  

 

Year 3: 1st October, 5th November, 3rd December  

Year 4: 17th September, 15th October, 19th November 

Year 5: 10th September, 8th October, 12th November  

Year 6: 24th September, 22nd October, 26th November  

 

Many thanks  

 

 

Mrs Backhurst, Miss Luxton, Miss Lewis and Miss Ramsay  

 

 

Headteacher: debbie brown 

Telephone: 01483 529870 

Fax: 01483 529871 

Email: info@northmead.surrey.sch.uk 

web page: www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk 
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